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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Whilst the school is closed, and there is an increased likelihood of children spending more time on tablets and other 

electronic devices, we would like to provide you with as much up-to-date guidance on E-Safety as possible. By clicking 

on the links below you will have access to weekly packs from the 'ThinkUKnow' Team and the 'Childnet' Team and 

ideas for staying safe; both are excellent and well recommended. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Support-tools/home-activity-worksheets/ 

https://www.childnet.com/blog/keeping-children-happy-and-safe-online-during-covid-19 

Best wishes and take care, 

Mr I. Johnson  
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